Hot Line Number 52 - 14 June 2018

Everything you need to know about the upcoming AGM

Nominations for positions on the Executive closed at the end of May but we still have some important vacancies to fill. The Executive usually meet once a month to review all areas of club functions. Nominations for vacant positions will be taken from the floor at the **Annual General Meeting at 2pm on Sunday 24**th **June 2018.**

Nominations received

President: Philippa Johnston
Vice-President: Vacancy exists
Secretary: Brenda Turner
Treasurer: Maggie De Freitas

Other Executive Members: Don Lyall, Vincent Chia, Mark Hawthorne

plus 2 more vacancies

The Annual Reports are attached to this Hotline and spare copies are available from the Club Foyer.

We also need help to fill some other important roles so that we can publish our Programme Book.

Match Committee: We urgently need 2 or 3 more people to come forward to help Hamish Wilson organise the Men's Club competitions, and we would like some women to support Penny Pat.

Recorder for Men's results: Is this the job for you? To record the score cards for Interclub competitions? The job involves picking up the cards from the club and using a computer to fill in the Bowls Canterbury results pages.

Raffles: This is an excellent way of raising funds for the Club; perhaps 2 people could work together, to share the job?

Club Captain: 2 Vacancies to be filled

Contact Philippa Johnston, or Alan Bryce or Brenda Turner if you are interested in any of these vacancies.

Other Matters

Cleaning

Tony Bennett will be on leave from 1 July until he resumes duties on 3rd September. Cleaning will be covered by Don and a small group of volunteers. If you would like to help, please contact Don Lyall.

Whitebait for Sale!

Come along from **4pm this Friday night**, **15**th **June** - selling 250g whitebait for \$16.

Green Renovation - Young muscle required

Thanks to all members who have already volunteered but we are in need for "younger" members to come along on Saturday morning (23rd) with wheelbarrow and / or square fronted spade. Those willing to assist to write names on board in Match room or contact John Reese directly.





















